
STAY 
FOCUSED 

WHILE TAKING PUBLIC TRANSPORT  
DURING THE FESTIVE SEASON

Remember that your family 
and friends are waiting for 
you at your destination when 
you travel by public transport 
during the festive season.  

Always #RememberHome
The ones you love and care for depend on it. #Khumbul’ekhaya

Many lives are lost on the road 
during the festive season.

While many things on the 
road are out of our control, 
there are things we can do to 
ensure that we arrive at our 
destination safely.

Check the 
condition 

of the bus/
taxi before 
boarding

Make sure 
that the bus/

taxi is not 
overloaded

Always watch 
out for traffic 
when getting 
on or off of a 

taxi/bus

Wear a 
seatbelt if  
you can

Remember  
to sanitise 
your hands 

While making use of public transport, remember:


